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Re: RE:
Paul Nunziato

Sent: Monday, January 06, 2014 5:38 PM
To:  John McAusland
Cc: Robert Egbert

The PBA released a statement on the GWB. Thoughts?

Sent from my iPhone

.ore> wrote:

On Jan 6, 2014, at 5:26 PM, "John McAusland” <

The PBA has made a statement on the GWB toll fane issue, We refer you to that statement.

From: Robert Egbert

Sent: Monday, January 06, 2014 5:09 PM
To: Paul Nunziato

Cc: John McAusland

Subject:

Suggested response to Boburg.
I think it's best the comment comes from me, Paul not available.

"Mr. Nunziato issued a statement regarding this issue. That statement referred to comments he
made to the Port Authority in 2011 concerning traffic and car pooling issues at the George

Washington Bridge."
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